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20 July 2016 
 
 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

It was lovely to meet many of you last week at our ‘Coffee, Cake and Natter’ after 

school. Thankyou very much for the warm welcome you gave to both me and Mrs 

Robertson. We are very excited about joining the Linton team and the opportunities 

ahead. We have already started planning lots of things for the new term including 2 

visits for the whole school, the first one being in September to ‘Seven Stories’ – The 

National Centre for Children’s Books in Newcastle. 

We are currently in negotiations with the local leisure centre to organise swimming 

lessons for the children and a residential centre about a visit for Class 2 in possibly 

the Spring or Summer Term next year. 

I would welcome and greatly appreciate your views and ideas in taking Linton Primary 

School forward so please don’t hesitate to contact me at school as soon as possible 

during the new school year. If you have any concerns, questions or queries I will always 

be more than happy to meet with you at a mutually convenient time to address them, 

nothing is too small, the children always come first! 

I am looking forward to working with you to achieve the very best for your children. 

Enjoy the holidays. 

Kind Regards 

 

Sam Mason 

Headteacher  

(Sept 2016)  

 


